
22/08/2021 

MRS Penny Ferguson 
- 40 Ellery Parade ST 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
pgferg@me.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

We completely oppose this new dwelling. The traffic and congestion on the bends is already an 
issue and this would cause significantly more problems due to access. This dwelling is not in 
line with the northern beaches community. 

Sent: 22/08/2021 7:13:23 AM
Subject: Online Submission


